Armfield Homeowners Association

Board of Directors Meeting

Minutes of November 29, 2007 Board Meeting
Present:
Robert Shear, Steve Snyder, Greg Seiler, Tim Murray
Management:
Dan Gordon

Administrative:
1. The minutes for the October 25, 2007 Board meeting were approved.

2. The next Board meeting is scheduled for January 24, 2008, 7pm, at the offices of Capital Property Management.

Resident Input:
None

Report of Committees:

Social –Committee still looking for a new chairperson.  
Communications – 4Q Newsletter went out.

Management Agent Report:

1. Management provided an updated maintenance list.

Old Business:

1. VDOT money for land taken to widen Centreville Road should arrive soon.

2. Community signs- Changed verbiage from “Private Property” to “Closed at Dusk” for Basketball court and playgrounds.

3. ADT provided some information on a pool security system. Questions remain on quality of pictures from camera system, false alarm rate and whether it comes with a DVD recorder
Unfinished Business:

New Business:

1. Look into sprinkler system and seed for grassy section within pool fence.
2. New ARC regulations submitted by ARC committee approved.
3. On Jan 6, 2008 the Board approved $889.20 to Pineridge to remove 2 fallen trees on Lees corner road on association property.
Financial Matters:

1. Management presented financial reports for the period ending October 31, 2007. There was $12,918.29 in the operating account, and $ 67,421.23 in certificates of deposit.  Reserve account balance is $ 67,421.23.  Account receivables are $19,808.94.

Minutes Approved: 







Date:
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